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Issue Representations made Officer comment

General comment. The Parish Council note that they 
have reviewed and considered 
these proposals and are in 
agreement with the review as 
outlined in the draft document. 

Noted and appreciated. It is 
worth noting there were 
earlier issues with which the 
PC and others queried that 
discussion and negotiations 
resolved.  

Removing Wilstone 
from the 
conservation area.

The Chairman of the PC in 
correspondence that preceded 
their final representation referred 
to concern expressed by 
residents of Wilstone. 

In the event the PC did not 
pursue neither did any 
residents of Wilstone despite 
the fact that several of them 
attended the public meeting. 

Suggested 
alteration to the 
conservation area 
boundary. 

This representation by the owner 
(and Chairman of the PC) related 
to his property at The Berries. 

Agreed. The suggestion is 
very minor and shown on 
accompanying plans. The 
new boundary follows a 
boundary hedge and is now  
better related to features on 
the ground.  

Inaccurate 
description of a 
listed building. 

The representation advises the 
Village Pump and Canopy is 
supported by five posts not six. 

Agreed. Suitable amendment 
to text made. In due course 
advise Historic England. 

Request to include 
another listed 
building in the text.

The representation expressed 
surprise that reference to Church 
House had not been included.

Agreed. The text makes it 
clear that only a selection of 
listed buildings is mentioned. 
However the inclusion of a 
brief description and 
illustration of Church House is 
considered appropriate.  


